

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

March 17, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Happy St. Patrick's Day! It was so nice seeing so many students dressed down in green today. It was also amazing to see our brand new back parking lot! Thank you so much for all of your donations and fundraising efforts to help make it happen. We are still fundraising to pay for the remainder of the cost, so any continued help is always greatly appreciated. We are currently in the midst of Penny Wars, and it looks like the students are on their way to victory.

Please make note of the following dates:

- ✓ March 18 Stations of the Cross Gr. 3-8
- ✓ March 22 Spring Picture Day/Follow out of uniform guidelines
- ✓ March 25 Stations of the Cross Gr. 3-8/**End of 3rd Marking Period**
- ✓ March 28 Read-A-Thon Begins
- ✓ March 31 Polar Bear Plunge Spirit Wear Day
- ✓ April 1 9:00 AM Mass/Students Only
- ✓ April 6 11:50 AM Dismissal
- ✓ April 7 Out of Uniform Day/Parking Lot Fundraiser Pajama Theme \$5
- ✓ April 8 Read-A-Thon Ends
- ✓ April 9 Beach Clean-Up

Yesterday, Lenten boxes were passed out to the students. They are due back in school by **April 8**. Thank you in advance for your help with this annual Christian service project!

As always, the families of St. Stanislaus Kostka School will continue to be in my prayers. Thank you for all that you do to help make this such an amazing place!

Warmest regards,

Lori Hodder Principal